Pensioners 1967

The Joint Clerk Edward R. Simpson then reported that he had compared and examined the Lists of the Poor and found same to be in order. The Clerk explained that for the year there were 16½ Pensioners.

The Clerk recommended that the pension be raised from £65 to £70… The recommendation was accordingly unanimously carried. 
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